

Franke, Mark

From: Williams, Robert *R2*
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2009 2:19 PM
To: Franke, Mark
Subject: FW: CR Containment Comm Plan Update

Mark,

As stated below, Roger suggests that we could go ahead and post it, with the caveat of knowing that it will need to be updated in the near future.

Robert

From: Hannah, Roger *R2*
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2009 2:18 PM
To: Williams, Robert
Subject: RE: CR Containment Comm Plan Update

I don't think it hurts anything to go ahead and post it -- realizing that it may need updating since some information will change as events move forward.

Thanks,

Roger Hannah, APR
Senior Public Affairs Officer, Region II
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
404-562-4417

From: Williams, Robert *R2*
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2009 2:03 PM
To: Hannah, Roger
Subject: FW: CR Containment Comm Plan Update

Roger,

Wanted to check with you to see if we should post the Crystal River Comm Plan now or keep it internal to the Region. Thanks,

Robert

From: Franke, Mark *R2*
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2009 10:47 AM
To: Williams, Robert
Subject: RE: CR Containment Comm Plan Update

Check with Roger and see if we should post this plan or keep it internal to R2.

Rebecca's branch did one for Browns Ferry last week and they posted it.

From: Williams, Robert *R2*
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2009 10:05 AM

C-87

To: Franke, Mark

Subject: CR Containment Comm Plan Update

Mark,

I've received the public questions from Roger Hannah and passed them along to Lou to and Bob for input. After speaking with Lou this morning, he suggested that we'd probably need to wait until we received the final root cause analysis and DBA documents before properly answering the questions. An updated copy of the Comm Plan with the latest questions is included. Thanks,

Robert